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Classteacher Vacancy 
15​th​ March 2021 

 
Dear applicant, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in our current vacancy for a classteacher at Morley Memorial 
Primary School.  
 
Morley is a successful 2 form entry city school, located on the outskirts of the city close to 
Addenbrookes and Cambridge University’s Homerton College. The school serves a diverse 
community with many families linked to the university, hospital or one of the many science 
and technology companies located in the area. 
 
We believe that a great education is a well-rounded one and we strive to offer learning 
experiences which combine our high expectations with creative practice. We pride ourselves 
on doing this through passionate and inspired teaching and a creative curriculum which 
embeds learning into exciting contexts and offers meaningful opportunities for 
cross-curricular links. Children at Morley are very enthusiastic and say they enjoy their 
learning, especially our WoW days and creative homework projects! 
 
Great learners need great learning habits and through the Visible Learning approach,the 
school has spent the past two years developing the children’s understanding of our learning 
dispositions: curiosity, resilience, collaboration, motivation, courage and reflection. The first 
step in great learning is to know what it takes to be an effective learner.  
 
We are a happy, friendly school with a talented and supportive staff team who will be on 
hand to provide guidance and support when you need it including: experienced NQT 
mentors;  a maths mastery specialist; a Visible Learning coach and a pupil wellbeing team. 
We have a strong commitment to providing high quality professional development at all 
career stages and are particularly keen to recruit passionate and reflective practitioners who 
will relish opportunities to undertake research in their classroom, professional reading or 
further study. 
 
We hope the recruitment pack provides you with all the information you need. If, however, 
there are further things you need to know, do feel free to contact the school. Usually visits to 
the school are encouraged but unfortunately this isn’t possible at the moment. It is important 
that you choose a school which is aligned with your own values so we would be happy to 
arrange a chat if you would like to know more about what we do here.  
 



We very much look forward to receiving your application and would urge you to submit your 
application in good time. Shortlisting will be based upon each applicant’s capacity to 
demonstrate how they meet the criteria. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Nikki Brown 
Headteacher 
 
 


